June, 2022
Dear Angie,

In April, four people were awarded scholarships thanks to our Fredonia High School
Class of ‘63 Legacy Project. This marks the fifth year we have helped young people
pursue their dreams..

Five years is a good time to review and celebrate what our Class has accomplished with
our Legacy project. During these five years we have awarded a total of $17,400 to
sixteen different recipients. These students have attended eight different schools seeking
to fulfill their passion.

One third of you have contributed giving a total of $116,444. to the Fredonia High
School Class of ‘63 Legacy Project endowment fund.

Our scholarship program is through the Fredonia Area Community Foundation. Day to
day management is done by Central Kansas Community Foundation.

We have two members on the five member scholarship selection committee. Our Class
representatives are Dixie Kieffer and Richard Loomis.

The Fredonia High School Class of ‘63 Legacy Project is off to a great start. We can each
be proud of what our Class has accomplished. We will continue to award these
scholarship far into the future.

Let’s expand what we are doing. Let us each give to our Class of ‘63 Legacy Project
endowment fund. Contributions can be sent to: Central Kansas Community Foundation,
301 N. Main, Suite 200, Newton, KS 67114. Donations can be made on line at

vw.CentralKanasCF .org
Thank you for what each of you have done to make this great program possible.
If you have any questions, please contact me.

Peace
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David Cook ~
541-263-1519
ianddcook@gmail.com




